WINCHESTER SCHOOL NEWS



UPCOMING EVENTS

November 22nd: NHDI Year – Long Practice at 8:10am

<u>Tuesday 22nd</u>: Colonial Day 5th Grade

November 22nd: Ashuelot Concerts for Grades 2-6

<u>November 23rd – November 25th</u>: No School

November 28th: Bookfair Begins

<u>December 1st</u>: School Board Meeting at 6:30pm

<u>December 1st</u>: Parent-Teacher Conferences

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA

We need volunteers to help place wreaths! If you are available on December 17, please consider volunteering. We will begin placing wreaths following the Opening Ceremony at noon. Please contact Mrs. Stephanie Tommila (7/8 History Teacher) stommila@wnsd.org if you are interested.

WINTER CLOTHING

Now that the cold weather is officially here, please remind your children to dress appropriately for the chilly weather when coming to school. Students go out for recess several times a day and it is important that they are kept warm during recess times. Once we get snow, children will be required to have snowpants and boots to leave the blacktop area.

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

This week the administration would like to highlight the Winchester School's maintenance staff! Matt, Russell, Jess, Rena, Tony, and Sam all work so hard every day to make sure our school is a safe and clean

environment for students and staff. Their dedicated and hard work does not get recognized enough. They are always assisting with cleaning, disinfecting, moving items, finding items, setting up/cleaning up for events, and making sure classrooms get cleaned daily. Thank you to all the Winchester School maintenance staff!







WINTER ASSISSTANCE

The holidays are quickly approaching. If you are looking for assistance with food or clothing, please reach out to the Winchester School. The school has many resources to assist families with these items. The school also has jackets on site to give students who do not have proper winter clothing.

WINTER SPORTS

The basketball and cheer teams have been working hard these past two weeks at daily practice.

The game schedules will be posted on the website. Come out and see our Winchester athletes!